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WILSON

GRANULAR VEGETATION KILLER

NON-SELECTIVE WEED KILLER/SOIL 
STERILANT FOR GRASSES AND WEEDS

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 16200 P.C.P ACT

GUARANTEE:  Sodium Metaborate

Tetrahydrate...........................66.5%
Sodium Chlorate........................30.0%
Diuron.................................1.25%

PREVENTS PLANT REGROWTH FOR ONE SEASON. 
DO NOT USE IN GARDENS OR ON LAWNS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC. 
DUNDAS, ONTARIO 

WILSON'S GRANULAR VEGETATION KILLER:

Is specifically designed for quick knockdown and kill of weeds
and grasses, on driveways, sidewalks, patios and may provide
season-long control of seedlings on treated areas.  Ideal for
parking lots, railroad sidings, industrial yards or where no
growth is desired.  Do not use in gardens or on lawns.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  WILSON'S GRANULAR VEGETATION KILLER can be
applied dry, directly from this shaker can, or dissolved in water
and applied with a watering can.  Both dry and spray applications
become effective following rainfall or watering.  Treatment is
more effective when soil is moist and weeds are young.

FOR DRY APPLICATION:  Shake the contents of this can evenly over
8 square metres.  Thoroughly water treated area after
application.



FOR SPRAY APPLICATION:  Dissolve the contents of this can in 4 to
8 litres of water and spray evenly over 8 square metres. 
Thoroughly wet all foliage.  Wash watering can or sprayer
thoroughly after use.

TOUGH PERENNIAL WEEDS:  May be treated effectively when mature or
dormant in the fall or in the spring under moderate rainfall
conditions.  Use in the summer only when rainfall or watering is
sufficient to leach weed killer down to root zone.  Apply either
dry or as spray, 500 grams per 4 square metres.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed. May cause irritation of eyes, nose, throat and skin. 
Avoid breathing dust or spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin,
eyes and clothing.  Wash after use.  Avoid contamination of feed,
foodstuffs and bodies of water.  Do not use on or near lawns,
trees, shrubs, crops or other desirable plants or the soil over
roots of desirable plants.  Do not use on slopes where run-off
may injure lawns or desirable plants.  Keep children and animals
off treated area until well watered and completely dry.

Store in a cool dry place, not in contact with ground or concrete
floors.

Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.  Do not re-use.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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